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The full scope of this Bill has not been vetted. While I understand the desire to afford 

privacy rights to all Oregonians, this Bill would allow people to camp in inappropriate 

places without consequence. The stipulations need to be more detailed as 

businesses are already suffering due to this problem. I have seen school children 

waiting to cross the street and have to step over someone passed out on the 

sidewalk. Please do not pass this Bill. Allow time for the already approved funds to 

disperse and make adjustments based on the outcome of that project. 


